
FIRST SNOW MAKING OUR COMMUNITY
GLOW

Summer is officially over, as we
welcomed the first snow of winter this
week! As the seasons change, I've
reflected on the summer events we
had this year and am filled with
appreciation for our incredible
community. During each event, donors,
volunteers, the news media, and food
drive hosts poured out their support for
our neighbors and the food bank. We
have never before seen such an
outpouring of aid and positivity from so
many diverse groups. Thank you all so
much for all you do!

The change in weather brings with it
the excitement of another holiday
season coming up, the anxieties of
winterizing cars and homes, and PDF
joys. For the food bank, the new season
means higher fuel usage, less produce,
and more people in need of help. These
looming challenges don't look so
daunting with your continued support!
Because of your incredible service to
our community, we are confident we
will be able to continue feeding those
who are hungry in our community!

WHAT'S NEW?

FOOD BANK STAFF AND VOLUNTEERS
HAVING A BALL AT THE FOOD BANK IN

THE PARK EVENT JULY 21ST

Trick or Eat

It's Scary to be Hungry

End of the Year Giving
Be on the lookout for our
next newsletter for more
information on end of
the year giving!

Entire Month of October

October 31, 3-6 pm

FOOD FOR THOUGHT OCTOBER 2022

THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER.


